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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mr Peter Hardee OBJEMAIL2016/2324/P 15/06/2016  17:21:02 The proposal for black glass / frames does not fit with the rest of the building, any doors / windows 

should be in keeping with the rest of the building.

The exit to Arlington Road should be for fire escape purposes only, and not a main entrance, this would 

mirror its use in the previous building ( The Crown and Goose pub).

Any signage in Arlington Road should not be illuminated, this is a residential area, with no other 

illuminated signs. Any sign should be less intrusive, and indicate that the entrance is in Delancey Street.

The applicants are in error, this building is in a conservation area, and as it is next to a listed building, 

any change should be sympathetic to its surroundings..
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